COPY. H
Llovd's Register of Shipping,
7%5 BenahurchoStreetoBoGug:

24th December, 1936

Dear S8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 20th ultimo
addressed to the Soclety's Paris O0ffice respecting the
steamer "MARIE THERESE LE BORGNE" ex "BRANCAS", we beg to
acquaint you that the Owners have advised us that the vessel
is now classed in the Bureau Veritas and that they will not
require a freeboard Certificate from Lloyd's Register in the
new name.,

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

etec .



